
LEADING PARENT PARTNERSHIP AWARD 

As many of you will already be aware we have embarked on a national award called the 
Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA). We are due to be assessed for the award 
in July. Here is an update on our successes since embarking on the award and details 
of any upcoming events. Thank you for your continued support in helping us to build a 
strong home/ school partnership.  
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Some of our successes since embarking on the award include : 

 the introduction of our school Facebook page which has enabled us to keep parents up 

to speed with the latest news, reminders of events and to share photographs of          
exciting activities, events and trips. We currently have 280 followers of our school 

page! 

 the introduction of family friendly homework which has been well-received and the   
quality of homework sent in from home has been  wonderful.  

 extending the EYFS Stay & Play sessions into key stage 1 Stay & Learn sessions every 

half term. These sessions have provided positive opportunities for our children and   
parents to learn together.  

 successful celebration events and workshops being held in school which promote parent 

partnership such as Easter crafts, Family First Aid and phonics workshop.  

    Some of the fantastic feedback from our parents 

95% of parents strongly agree or agree that their child receives appropriate 
homework for their age.  

95% of parents find our school welcoming.  

100% would recommend the Family First Aid workshop to parents.  

Parents who are new to our school during the year find our induction process 
“good”.  

All parents who were asked rated the transition procedures from nursery to  
reception “very good”. 



Some wonderful photographs of our parents and children learning together 
in our Stay & Play and Stay & Learn sessions.   

Upcoming events… 

Reception Stay & Play— Friday 12th July 2pm  

1J class assembly— Friday 12th July 9.10am  

Year 1 Stay & Learn—Monday 15th July 9am  

Year 2 Stay & Learn—Tuesday 16th July 9am  

Year 2 Leavers assembly—Thursday 18th July 9.10am  


